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Preschool News October 2015 

October has been a month filled with lots of fun and adventure for all those in 
our preschool. We have went on a field trip, cooking projects and bowling! 

Miss Susan’s class filled the month with creating a wonderful number book. 
Each day the children painted ducks, cows and chickens. It sure has been a  

colorful month for all those little hands. They explored fall and had fun making 
a Green Monster cake, from their favorite story. 

Miss Lizette’s class has focused the month with their “All 
About Me” unit. They learned about their 5 senses, 

talked about their families and even learned about their 
body. Through songs and interactive play the children 

have found a fun way to learn!   

Miss Vanessa’s class had lots of messy fun opening and 
exploring a pumpkin they picked from the pumpkin patch. It was gooey, slimy 

and messy but we had fun digging out all the seeds. The children have  

continued to work on their number book and will be able to share them with 
their families in early November.  

Miss April’s class went on a field trips this month. They 
learned all about the cycle of a pumpkin and 
even rolled some pumpkins down the hall for 
some bowling fun.  Some of the children have 

already received rewards for reading 100 
books and all the children have become  

wonderful reader rabbits!  

Stop by in November! 


